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	General Meeting – 2002/11/29 (Fairmont High School)
	


1.0 Attendance List

	Name
	Tel #
	Cell #
	Email

	Pierre Joubert
	022 713-2629
	0845562007
	ejoubert@mweb.co.za

	Marcel Witberg
	919-3727
	0827847314
	witbergm@telkom.co.za

	Margo Wilke’
	
	0824805077
	wilke@yebo.co.za

	John Spence
	884-4494 / 988-5928
	
	

	Danie Malherbe
	869-8309
	
	

	Petro Malherbe
	869-8309
	
	

	Gary Fryer
	
	0826394310
	fryer@fairmont.co.za

	Tracy Dawson
	
	0824148292
	tracyd@global.co.za

	G Fouche
	761-6051
	
	

	Chris De Koker
	558-0336
	0823236453
	

	Ruth De Koker
	558-0336
	0836569539
	

	Francois Lourens
	919-1351
	0731661368
	flourens@ananzi.co.za

	Werner Bouwer
	976-2896
	0836912119
	

	Nico Bruwer
	930-2609
	0832332926
	stassenk@mweb.co.za

	K Kotze
	982-0332
	0733048498
	johann@matrixcomputers.co.za

	Deon Van Zyl
	462-0450
	0834446983
	g_vanzyl@mweb.co.za

	Sharmain Venter
	
	0843423243
	

	Jacques Venter
	421-8666
	0833507198
	

	Kyle Fulton
	557-4460
	0837017362
	Kfulton2000@yehoo.co.za

	Ken Fulton
	557-4460
	0837017362
	Kfulton2000@yehoo.co.za

	Marc Witberg
	919-3727
	
	witbergm@absamail.co.za

	Devon Wilson
	919-3727
	
	witbergm@absamail.co.za

	Gareth McQueen
	
	0836569539
	

	Mark Hasson
	856-5982
	0827030320
	

	Dylan Hasson
	856-5982
	0827030320
	

	Caron Da Costa
	913-2661 / 509-6128
	0828297242
	cdacosta@oldmutual.com

	Miguel Da Costa
	
	0824828408
	cdacosta@oldmutual.com

	The Hart Family
	948-2977
	0836917554
	hoafrica@global.co.za

	Alan Levin
	439-8732
	0826008181
	alan@cd.co.za

	Shaun MacLeod
	975-4229
	0825325033
	inteltrain@mweb.co.za


2.0 Welcome and Introduction

Tracy opened the meeting and welcomed everybody present. A special welcome went to John Spence from Tygerberg Zoo. Tracy gave apologies for Nature Conservation, Zaretha King and Deon Hignett.

A special thanks went to all those that where involved with the distribution of the flyers for the general meeting.

3.0 Activity board

Tracy spoke about an activity board that was going to be made up for the CRC. She encouraged all to send in photo’s and / or articles that can be placed on the activity board.

4.0
Suggestion box

A suggestion box was introduced for the use at every meeting for suggestions and or question from the members of the CRC. This was placed at the entrance of the hall with suggestion / question slips.

5.0
Library

Tracy thanked Margo for the first book donated to the CRC. She requested all to donate, if possible, second hand books, videos or any other literature on reptiles to the CRC so that the library can start growing. This information will be available to all members of the CRC.

6.0       Membership fees 

Pierre mentioned that those that are willing could start paying their subscription fees to either himself or to Tracy. The reason for this is so that the CRC can start gearing up for the 1st April 2003 and for the Snake show. Pierre also discussed the way forward wrt the bank account and future payments.

Application forms for membership could be found as appendix C on the constitution that was provided at the meeting.

7.0  
Snake Show

Pierre enlightened all that the CRC is going to have the first Western Cape snake show on the 8th February 2003 at Fairmont High school. Gary has confirmed this. Gary also elaborated on this by giving the meeting more detail regarding the location, i.e. Fairmont High Schools student center, which is basically a large hall with a courtyard. Pierre also mentioned that the CRC would be paying Fairmont a fee of R2000 for the use of their facilities. The entrance fees at the gate would be R10 per head. For those who would like to have stands would have to pay R200 per stand. 

Gary would be arranging the stands and the allocation there of. Margo suggested that the show also has display stands for those that wish to display reptiles and not sell reptiles or accessories. Gary will be the contact person regarding the allocation of stands. There will however be a CRC, Fairmont High School and a CNC stand at the show.

Pierre then mentioned that the committee members would need volunteers to help organize the event as well as volunteers to help on the day of the show.

8.0  
News letters 

Gary gave a brief outline on the content of the newsletter tabled at the meeting and mentioned that there was an interesting section wrt questions posed to Dr Oakley.

9.0  
Tortoise Discussion

John Spence from the Tygerberg Zoo gave a very interesting slide show and a discussion on various tortoises. He showed various slides regarding various tortoise pens and the pros and cons surrounding each pen. He then went and briefly discussed various species of tortoises, highlighting their preferred habitat etc.

10.0 Closure

Tracy closed the meeting and thanked all for attending the meeting. She then invited all to Tea and coffee, and requested a R5 donation for the tea and coffee. Tracy also mentioned that the second half of the Deadly Dozen video would most probably be shown at the next general meeting.

11.0 Next General Meeting

Venue

:
Fairmont

Date 

:
31 January 2003

Time

:
19h00

Next Committee Meeting

Venue

:
Fairmont

Date 

:
13 January 2003 (Tentative)

Time

:
19h00

